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Product Change Notification (PCN) 
             

         Date: 03.02.2022 
 No.: T-1466 

 
Notification of change the safety standard certification 
authority  
LF / HE / DK / DY / DSP / SP / JV-N / PA-N 
 
 
We would like to inform you about the change of VDE marking 
     

  

This is to inform you about the change  

from TÜV to VDE 

 
          

1. Reason for change 
 

Due to the change of safety standard certification authority of EN61810-1 
 

 

 
 

2. Affected types 
 

 
 
3. Schedule  
 

From November 2022 ( production sequentially) 

 
 
 
4. Additional information 



 

 

 

Non-cancellable period：From 1st of Nov,2022 to 30th of Dec, 2022 

(* If you cancel your order during the above period, it will be waste stock) 

 

5. What will stay the same? 
 

Part (Type) number, specification and price remain unchanged 


